
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 61 5 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Sheri & Eugene Sheeran RECEIVED 
1945 Shot Hunt Road 

Vine Grove, KY 401 75 
MAR ]Z 0 2006 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
CoMM~%&%h 2006 

RE: Notice of Proposed Construction of Electric Transmission Line h m  Mill Creek to 
Hardin County 

Dear Executive Director, 

In regards to the construction of this power line I'd like to begin with my main point and 
that is - that existing easements should be used! Plain and simple! Commonsense tells 
you that! We as landowners can't afford to hire a lawyer to represent us and fight against 
big companies. During this process, none of our questions have been answered. Such as 
- How will the power lines affect the GPS that farmers use? What financial 
compensation are we talking about? Will you lease easement out to other companies? 
Are they really necessary? Why was this route chosen? Do landowners receive royalties 
since it is a private compay that profits financially at others expense? 

Mr. Director, I would like to end with one request for you and it is fairly simple: 

Take you lawn chair and drive out to Joe Hobbs farm (St. Martin's Road in Flaherty) and 
sit on his front porch far 15 minutes. Then ask yourself these few questions: 

- How will this impact this farm? 
- How will it impact Joe's view and enjoyment of his farm? 
- How will it impact it financially? 
- How will it impact him and his family emotionally? 
- How will it impact his farming business (GPS, landlock, inconvenience, 

financially)? 

Then, if it impacts Joe this way how many other farmers and property owners will it 
affect this way too? 

Sincerely, 

Sheri Sheeran 
Sheeran's Farm Inc. 
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